
From: Nana Appiah
To: Heather Dukes; richard@legacyrecoverycenter.com
Cc: Mary Kopaskie-Brown; Charlotte Bridges; Rachel Phillips; Kirstin Dvorchak
Subject: 2338 E. Minton Street (Legacy Recovery Center) Permit
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2025 6:33:36 PM

Dear Heather,
The City has received several inquiries about the family community residence permit on
2338 E. Minton. As you may be aware, the City requires you to provide the final license
from the State within 120 days as part of your registration process. Please send a copy of
your application to the State for our review. This will help us respond to residents’
questions. I appreciate your assistance in this inquiry.
Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Nana Appiah, PhD, AICP
Development Services Department Director
City of Mesa
55 N Center St
P. O. Box 1466
Mesa, AZ 85211-1466
Phone: 480.644.2181
Email: Nana.Appiah@mesaaz.gov
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